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LEARN, ACHIEVE, INSPIRE 

Monday 12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Bank Holiday – Monday 19th September 2022 – SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

It has been confirmed that Queen Elizabeth’s state funeral will be held on Monday 19th 

September 2022 and this will be a Bank Holiday. 

 

The Department for Education has issued guidance to inform us that all schools and colleges 

will be closed next Monday 19th September to allow communities to pay their respects to Her 

Majesty and commemorate her reign, whilst also marking the final period of National 

Mourning.   

 

Delves Lane Primary School will be closed next Monday 19th September to all pupils and will 

reopen on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

As school is closed, there will not be any Breakfast or After School Childcare next Monday, but 

this will return on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

Kind regards, 

R Woods 
Mrs Woods 

Headteacher 
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